
 
October 6, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Itinerary Change 

 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
 
To avoid Tropical Storm Philippe’s inclement weather and path expected to impact the Northeast U.S. Coast and Nova Scotia on 
October 7th and 8th, we have made the difficult decision to take an alternative route. Despite our best efforts, our call to Halifax, 
Nova Scotia has been canceled. In an effort to provide you with the best experience possible, despite the weather implications 
outside our control, our call to Saint John, Canada has been replaced with a call to Portland Maine. While we share your 
disappointment, this modification was made with great consideration as your safety, and that of our crew, is always our number one 
priority. The revised itinerary follows: 
 

Original Itinerary  Revised Itinerary 

2023 Day Port Arrival Departure  Port Arrival Departure 

2-Oct Mon Quebec City   8:00 PM  Quebec City   8:00 PM 

3-Oct Tue Saguenay 8:00 AM 4:00 PM  Saguenay 8:00 AM 4:00 PM 

4-Oct Wed At Sea      At Sea     

5-Oct Thu Charlottetown 10:30 AM 5:30 PM  Charlottetown 10:30 AM 5:30 PM 

6-Oct Fri Sydney, NS 8:00 AM 4:00 PM  Sydney, NS 8:00 AM 4:00 PM 

7-Oct Sat Halifax, NS 9:00 AM 5:00 PM  At Sea     

8-Oct Sun Saint John, NB 10:00 AM 7:00 PM  Portland, Maine 8:00 AM 6:00 PM 

9-Oct Mon Boston, MA 11:00 AM 7:00 PM  Boston, MA 11:00 AM 7:00 PM 

10-Oct Tue Martha's Vineyard 12:00 PM 7:00 PM  Martha's Vineyard 12:00 PM 7:00 PM 

11-Oct Wed New York 8:00 AM 11:00 AM  New York 8:00 AM 11:00 AM 

12-Oct Thu At Sea      At Sea     

13-Oct Fri Baltimore, MD 7:00 AM    Baltimore, MD 7:00 AM   

 
As a genuine acknowledgment of the inconvenience caused by the cancelation of our calls to Halifax, Nova Scotia and Saint John, 
Canada, we have arranged for a $100 non-refundable onboard credit per stateroom. This will reflect as a $50 non-refundable 
onboard credit for guest one and guest two on your onboard account. 
 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Halifax, Nova Scotia, and Saint John, Canada will be automatically canceled, and a full 
monetary refund of the fare paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you wish to book any 
new tours, or have any questions, feel free to visit our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 7. 
  
 We thank you for your understanding and as always, are at your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Sky 


